






17th November 2023

Re: Co-option for Outgoing Councillor Liam Sinclair

Dear Miriam,

I am writing to you to confirm that I have formally accepted the nomination from the Green Party to replace outgoing Councillor Liam Sinclair on South Dublin County Council. It is a privilege to accept the nomination and sit as a Councillor for the Green Party for the Tallaght Central Ward.

I can confirm I am in a position to accept the nomination on the 11th of December County Council Meeting. 


Yours sincerely,

Vanessa Mulhall 
